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         2nd September 2025  

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Back to School Reminder – Wednesday 3rd September, 8:30 AM Start 
We’re excited to welcome KS1 and KS2 pupils back to school tomorrow! Please 
read the important reminders below: 
 
PE Kit: Ensure your child brings their PE kit. 
Labelling: All uniform, PE kit, coats, water bottles, and packed lunch bags must 
be clearly labelled with your child’s name. 
Packed Lunches: Must be free from nuts, fish, and chocolate due to allergies and 
healthy eating guidelines. 
 
School Meals: 

• Meals can and should be pre-booked via ParentPay. 
• If you're having trouble logging in, please contact the school office. 
• Don't worry if not booked in time – your child's teacher will complete it 

during registration. 
 

Uniform & Footwear: 
Please ensure your child wears the correct school uniform and 
appropriate school shoes. 
 
Trainers should only be worn for PE. 
Thank you for your continued support – we look forward to a fantastic new 

term! 

 

Kind regards 

Beam Office  
 


